
27/02/2021 

MS Janine Moller 
- 87 Plateau RD 
Bilgola NSW 2107 
janine@janinemoller.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am against the new development plans for Robertson Rd, Newport. Robertson Rd is the only 
street left in Newport that retains the villagey feel and still has style and soul, due to the original 
cottages and shop fronts that remain. We residents greatly value the original buildings, 
fishermans shacks and timber cottages that provide are true to its history of a coastal holiday 
village. I fear that this new development will make Newport feel and look like Cambelltown or 
Bondi Junction. Please please don't continue to knock down the old lovely buildings to build 
soulless concrete blocks. 
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